Debra Thomeson

From: Madonna Parks <madonna.parks@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 12:41 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Postponement of Assembly Member Fine-Walsh report

Mayor and Assembly Members,

We are asking for the postponement of agenda item 11 B for the Borough Assembly meeting on 4/17/23.

“B. Human Resources Practices and Procedures Report

In response to inquiry by the Parks family and the public, Assembly Member Fine-Walsh will report on practices and
procedures instituted by the Borough's HR Department since the tragic events of July 4, 2016 to improve the safety of

Borough employees and residents.”

We are very interested in Assembly Member Fine-Walsh's report but feel it puts us, the public and the Assembly Members
at a disadvantage not seeing the report before the meeting.

How can you give an informed response or ask knowledgeable questions without seeing the report before hand?
It is counterproductive.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Respectfully,
Madonna and RD Parks



